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St. Mark’s Catholic School Vision

St Mark’s Catholic School is dedicated to educating student disciples in body, mind and
spirit, through the collaboration of families, community and the Church.

Our Mission

St. Mark’s Catholic School is a ministry of St. Mark’s Catholic Community that fosters
academic excellence, rooted in the Catholic faith, and Christian values.

 
Letter from our Pastor

Dear Friends and Family of St. Mark's,

This year as we celebrate our 20th year of the sanctuary being built, we reflect on the
amazing things our community has accomplished. We are so thankful for our St. Mark's
community! A vibrant community that has lifted up our church through generations,
celebrations, hardships, and trying economic times while continuing to keep Christ at the center of our
focus. 

I thank God for this community and all you have meant to me since I arrived. Bishop Christensen recently
said at our 20th Anniversary Mass that "St. Mark's is a special place and all roads (here in the
Treasure Valley) lead to St. Mark's". You and your faith are an inspiration to many throughout
the diocese. Continue keeping Christ at the center of your heart. 
 
P.S. I enjoyed talking basketball with many of the youth at the recent Hallissey Mass this last weekend.
Congratulations to all teams who gave it their all while displaying great sportsmanship and making new
friendships!

Your Pastor, 

​Fr. Paul

 
Letter from our Principal

Dear St. Mark's Families,



This week, our community received the sad news of Mrs. Cooper's husband's
death. We joined in prayer for the family on Thursday and created a LINK if
families would like to provide a meal for the Cooper's.

REGISTRATION is open for current families
Log into your FamilyPortal or CLICK HERE
Click on Family on left panel
Click on Apply/Enrollment
Click on Enrollment/Reenrollment
Click on "Click Here to Open Enrollment"

For Active St. Mark's Parish families, after you complete registration, you will be emailed the new
Active In-Parish Tuition Benefit Application, which shares new rules on ministry involvement.

We want to thank Deacon Chris Privon for celebrating Adoration with us on Tuesday afternoon.
Each class was able to spend time in our chapel in quiet reflection. The Shakespeare Theater
Company performed two plays for us this week, one for K-5 and one for 6-8. Thank you to our
awesome Home and School Association for providing these opportunities to our students.

Congratulations to all of our student athletes who participated in the Hallissey Tournament last
weekend. They all showed great sportsmanship and Lion's Pride. Our 7th grade girls placed
second and our 8th grade boys won 1st place! We are so grateful to our parents and alumni
coaches who volunteered their time - Aaron Mann, James Jower, Daniel Newton, Matthew
Johnson, Cheryl Hutchinson, Chris Baerlocher, Natalee McCormick, and Danielle Oversby.

Next Friday, our 8th graders will perform the Stations of the Cross at 1:30 and 6:00 at the church.
I highly encourage everyone to attend. It is a beautiful way to celebrate the Lenten Season and
prepare for Easter.

I pray you have a blessed weekend.

Peace,
Donna Gordon

 

 

https://takethemameal.com/XYVN2330
https://takethemameal.com/XYVN2330
https://www.stmarksboise.com/familyportal


THIS NEWSLETTER CONTAINS A LOT OF INFORMATION, AND THE LENGTH OF
THE NEWSLETTER CAUSES IT TO BE TRUNCATED.

LOOK FOR THE LINK AT THE BOTTOM OF THE EMAIL THAT SAYS "VIEW ENTIRE
MESSAGE" TO EXPAND THE EMAIL, OR CLICK HERE TO VIEW NEWSLETTER ON

OUR WEBSITE.

 
Student Spotlight

Monserrath competed in Salt Lake as a gymnast this past weekend and she won two first place
(Bars and Beam), one third place in general, and one 6th place in floor.

She passed to the finals and she won the 4th place against 146 golds competing and 15 gyms
with gold athletes from northwestern. Out of all those she was 6th on beam. The top 8 golds per
apparatus out of the 146 competed in finals. Competing against the top 8 golds on beam she
then scored 4th.

Lion Pride Recognition

https://www.stmarksboise.com/friday-facts


Congratulations to this week's winners:

Halle R, Amaya P, Noelle G, Diana C, Ben N, Declan S, Austin S, Vincent A, Lincoln R, Dario S

 
Weekly Calendar

Saturday, March 2
Read Across America

Wednesday, March 6
8:30 a.m. Student Body Mass presented by Ms. Ouimet's 4th grade
First Reconciliation for 2nd graders
Mrs. Anita Martin's preschool

Friday, March 8
Spirit Day
1:30 and 6:00 p.m. 8th grade Living Stations of the Cross

 
Upcoming Events

Sunday, March 10
Daylight Savings Time starts, turn your clocks ahead 1 hr
Mrs. Dressler's birthday

Monday, March 11
5:30 p.m. School Board Meeting
7:00 p.m. Home & School Meeting
Mrs. Hauck's birthday



Tuesday, March 12
6:30 p.m. Quarterly Education Foundation Meeting
St. Mark's Community Night @ Eagle Road Zuppas

Wednesday, March 13
8:30 a.m. Student Body Mass presented by Mrs. Jankowski's 3rd grade

Wednesday, March 14
12:00-3:00 p.m. Student Adoration in the Chapel

Friday, March 15
End of Third Quarter - Noon Dismissal
9:45 a.m. Irish Dancers
Idaho Catholic Schools Invitational Basketball Tournament for grades 3-6
$2 Wear Green Dress Up Day to benefit St. Jude's Children's Hospital

Saturday, March 16
Idaho Catholic Schools Invitational Basketball Tournament for grades 3-6
5:00 p.m. School Mass Hosted by Grades 3-6

Sunday, March 17
Idaho Catholic Schools Invitational Basketball Tournament for grades 3-6
St. Patrick's Day

Monday, March 18-Friday, March 22
Spring Break

Wednesday, March 20
6:30 p.m. Penance Service @ Church

 
Home & School

Announcing! Mother-Son event, April 28th @
Top Golf (tentative)! Help make it a fun, healthy
competition, creating cherished memories.
Parents/Grandparents of sons/daughters,
attending or not, your involvement is crucial to
success. Our biggest need currently is cash
donations (every $20 = 1 volunteer hour) and
sponsorships to bring attendee costs down. Also,
seeking help with various tasks (big & small),
most easily done from home/office. A great way
to meet new families! Please review the
opportunities and sign up here to help
strengthen school spirit and foster lifelong
connections among St. Mark's families. Thank
you for your support!

Shannon Wayne (408-221-9507 Shannon.r.wayne@gmail.com)

Registration for the Daddy-Daughter Dance is now open! Click here to sign up:
https://forms.gle/MX1znfDhNCTyBshe8

Click here if you would like to volunteer for this event or bring items to help the
night sparkle: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F044BAEA92AABFC1-
47870894-daddy#/

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4BADAF28A4F5C07-48202342-stmarks
mailto:Shannon.r.wayne@gmail.com
https://forms.gle/MX1znfDhNCTyBshe8
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F044BAEA92AABFC1-47870894-daddy#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F044BAEA92AABFC1-47870894-daddy#/




 
Volunteer Opportunities



Click here to sign up to help with this event, which is eligible for Volunteer Hours.

 
Lunch Room Volunteers

NEXT WEEK’S LUNCH HELPERS
Monday (4)—Speck, Bauer, Glasgow, Perez
Tuesday (5)—Bauer, Berry
Wednesday (6)—LaMott, Gorney, Binns, Moylan
Thursday (7)—Perez, Storli, Wise
Friday (8)—Antonoplos, Gorney, Binns, Moylan

St. Mark’s offers a healthy, delicious hot lunch to students and staff EVERY FULL DAY OF
SCHOOL!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0849AEA72DA0FF2-47807003-souper#/


4 LUNCHROOM HELPERS ARE NEEDED EACH DAY from 10:45-12:45 to serve lunches and
clean tables in the lunchroom. Volunteers are given a free lunch.

Please call (208) 375-6654 or email the School Office to volunteer.

Daily Lunch Schedule: 11:15 a.m. (PS-2); 11:35 a.m. (3-5); 12:00 p.m. (6-8)

 
News

Our 8th grade boys won the
Hallissey Tournament last
weekend. Congratulations!

Congratulations to our 7th
grade girls for taking 2nd place
in the Hallissey Tournament.

REGISTRATION is open for current families
Log into your FamilyPortal or CLICK HERE
Click on Family on left panel
Click on Apply/Enrollment
Click on Enrollment/Reenrollment
Click on "Click Here to Open Enrollment"

For Active St. Mark's Parish families, after you complete registration, you will be emailed the new
Active In-Parish Tuition Benefit Application, which shares new rules on ministry involvement

It's T-Ball registration time for our students and
siblings ages 4-7. Click here to open Registration
Form. Please print the form, complete it and send it
to our school office.

Our 8th graders will be presenting Living Stations of the
Cross on Friday, March 8 at 1:30 (students will attend) and
6:00 p.m. at the Church.

St. Mark's School is celebrating Read Across America Week March 4-8

"Design a Bookmark" contest
Come to the library and get a blank bookmark
Decorate one side like your favorite book and return to the library by March 5
Write your name, grade and classroom on the back
Only 1 entry per student

https://www.stmarksboise.com/familyportal
https://uploads.weconnect.com/mce/259fe583ddd64df1efa6b2cbf7a1afae427cfa5d/2324FridayFacts/Attachments/T-ball registration form_2024 St. Marks.pdf


Prizes awarded for the best bookmarks

Library Scavenger Hunt 
Come to the Library for instructions
All students are encouraged to participate all week long

Author Visits    
MichaelBrent Collings
March 5, 1:15-2 in Donoghue Hall 
Grades 3-6  
Molly Carter   
Grade 1
March 6, 11:35-12:20 In classroom
Grade 2
March 6, 1:15-2:00 in classroom

Did you bring in the 2 reams of copy paper for each child that was
requested in the yearly Supply List? If you didn't bring paper at the
beginning of the school year, please send the
reams to school next week.

We are very short of paper this year.

If you would like to donate a CASE OF PAPER, you
are able to take 1 Volunteer Hour. Please bring your donations to
the School Office.

Friday, March 15 is $2 WEAR GREEN DAY! This is in place of $1 Optional Spirit
Day. Donations will benefit St. Jude's Children's Hospital. Bring your $2 to your
teachers and wear green hats, shirts (not tank tops or sleeveless), pants (no shorts,

sweats or athletic wear) and shoes, colored hair is not allowed. Be sure to follow the guidelines of
our Uniform Dress Code.

Thank you to the Shakespeare Festival for presenting plays this week to our K-5 and 6-8
students.





 
TVCS Events/Sports

Click here for the TVCS athletic schedule.

 

https://tvcsathletics.com/


Preschool Happenings

Our Lenten promise was to pray for our families. These friends were happy to pray for
their families with their classmates.  

 
Church Connection
If you would like to receive the Parish Newsletter text BOISESTMARKSNEWS to
42828 to sign up OR Click here to sign up.

 
Notes from the Nurse

Through the St. Alphonsus School Health Program, Mrs. Bostenero, RN, BSN, is at St. Mark's on Mondays and
Wednesdays, Mrs. Fuchs, RN, BSN, is at St. Mark’s on Thursdays and Mrs. Placido, CNA, SASHP Assistant is
here on Tuesdays.

 
Notes from the Counselor

https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?llr=spcorpsab&p=oi&m=1119360584178&sit=tctvujijb&f=d7b71789-02cd-44a0-a7dd-57dd2b66950b




Sarah Lynch, St. Mark's School Counselor

Dr. Joe Lipetzky, our school psychologist, is at St. Mark’s on Monday and Friday mornings.
Sarah Lynch, our school counselor, is at St. Mark’s on Mondays, Tuesday, Wednesdays and Thursdays.
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